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July 2, 2019 
ITEM 14.E.1 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: Members of the Board of County Commissioners 

DATE: June 20, 2019 

SUBJECT: Proposing Bethel Creek as a pilot project for restoring historical ocean 
inflows to the Indian River Lagoon 

FROM: Tim Zorc 
Commissioner, District 3 

Discussion Item: 

Historically, before infrastructure was put in place to support a growing population, the 
Indian River Lagoon benefitted from the natural occurrence of inflows and wetlands. As 
included in the 2019-2020 General Appropriations Act (GAA), line item 66 allocates 
$800,000 for the Florida Tech - Restore Lagoon Inflow Research project.  The goal of 
this study is to gauge the potential impacts of controlled reintroduction of ocean 
seawater into the IRL as a contributing solution to restoration efforts. 

I’d like to discuss ways Indian River County can show support for Bethel Creek as a 
pilot project for the Florida Tech study. 
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